
Media Relations Contact: 
Morgan Lyons 

May 17, 2007 

Meetings scheduled 

DART taking suggestions for next bus service change 

Don't miss the chance to give DART your input. DART is hosting the last pre-public hearing meeting 
on the proposed October 1, 2007 bus service changes on June 11 at 12 p.m., followed by a June 12 
public hearing at 6:30 p.m.  
 
Both meetings to be held at DART Headquarters (Board Room) located at 1401 Pacific Avenue in 
Dallas (MAPSCO 45-K). 
 
DART is proposing bus service modifications to several of its routes throughout Dallas including 
minor schedule changes for easier connections, as well as adding and combining routes to reach 
more employment and retail destinations. 
 
The DART Board of Directors is scheduled to vote on the proposed changes on June 26. 
 
For a complete list of proposed route modifications contact DART Community Affairs at 214-749-
2543 or visit DART's website, www.DART.org, for more information. 
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https://www.dart.org/meetings/publicmeetings.asp?ID=290

